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Sterling Thompson Company has been a longtime supporter of
Stable View. Logan Gillum manages the Farm Team at Sterling
Thompson. When explaining her role she shared, "Our dedicated
Farm & Equine department is staffed with a team of knowledgeable
insurance professionals, many of whom are horse and farm owners
and/or enthusiasts themselves. We understand the coverage
needs of the horse and farm owner, and work hard to secure the

best terms for our clients from the number of carriers we work
with."



Sterling Thompson Company started in 1937 in Louisville,
Kentucky as a sole proprietorship. Logan said, "Sterling
Thompson, the company founder, employed his hephew Jack R.
Thompson after World War Il. Jack Thompson assumed ownership
and brought in his son, Steve B. Thompson, in 1973. In 1982, R.
Alex Rankin joined the firm and now serves as acting Chairman. In
2002, Philip D. Anderton joined the agency, where he now holds
the title of President. Each department within the agency is led by
a member of the 9-person management team, and in total the
agency is comprised of over 80 employees. The agency has
enjoyed a history of steady growth over the last 85 years. The
skills and professionalism of our employees coupled with the
relationship approach to service give our clients peace of mind,
knowing they are partnering with a best-in-class agency for their
risk management needs. Sterling Thompson Company has
consistently been named a “Best Practices Firm” which is
awarded to the top 25% of all insurance agencies."

Logan was then asked what the goals are for the future of Sterling
Thompson. She said that the company wants to remain an
independent agency, keep growing, and continue to deliver
superior service for their clients to create long-term relationships.

Regarding Sterling Thompson's relationship with Stable View
Logan said, "Community is a core value emphasized at all levels at
Sterling Thompson Company. We do not take lightly the support
our community has offered us as we have grown locally and
beyond. We are proud to say in 2022 we donated more than
$110,000 to various organizations. We are excited to be
sponsoring Stable View again this year, and look forward to the
continued partnership!"



She ended the interview by sharing, "Our team is comprised of
people with the highest level of professionalism, product
knowledge, and integrity. We work together to deliver superior
outcomes and create long-term relationships with our clients."
Stable View thanks Sterling Thompson Company for their
continued support.



